From: Sarah Curl

Sent: 13 September 2017 16:15

To: Bell, Nick

Cc: Meynell, Charlotte; Fitzjohns Head; Frank Swan

Subject: Fitzjohns Primary School Landscape Conditions relating to PLanning approval
2017/1673/P

Attachments: Fitzjohns tree planting 2017.JPG; Fitzjohns tree planting 2017 2.JPG; Fitzjohns

Tree Planting 2017 3.JPG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Categories: Red Category
Dear Mr Bell,

| write in relation to your email of 12 September to my colleague, Nadia Abdullah. Nadia is no longer working at Curl
la Tourelle Head and | will be your contact moving forward.

We discussed the following proposal:

The planting in the border will be supplemented with additional evergreen ferns: polysticums so that the whole
border is filled.

No beech hedge.

No new tree in that planting area, mitigated by the fact that the school has undertaken significant tree planting this
year on another part of the site, as shown on the attached photographs. The head confirms that 150 native trees
were planted. You may be able to identify species from the photo, but if you require more detail, | can ask the Head
Teacher.

We agreed that it would be possible to deal with this outstanding matter by an exchange of emails rather than the
issue of amended drawings, subject to your approval of the proposal. | am very appreciative of that fact.

| would be grateful if you could approve the proposals so that the outstanding condition on the planning approval
can be signed off by Charlotte Meynell as soon as possible. | am copying to Ms Meynell for information.

Thanks for your response.

Regards,

Sarah Curl
Director

Curl la Tourelle Head Architecture

Curl la Tourelle + Head
80 Lamble Street
London NW5 4AB
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